
 

305 Denver Avenue – Suite D • Fort Lupton CO 80621 • Ph: 303-857-6222 • Fax: 303-857-6224 

 
September 6, 2019 
 
Ms. Amy Eschberger 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
State of Colorado 
Division of Reclamation, Mining, & Safety 
1313 Sherman Street – Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 
RE: Prowers Aggregate Operators, LLC. – West Farm Pit – Permit No. M-2008-078 

Technical Revision No. 5 (TR-05), Adequacy Review No. 2 
Decision Date Extension Request 

 
 
Dear Ms. Eschberger, 
 
Prowers Aggregate Operators, LLC. (PAO) has received the Division’s Adequacy Review No. 2 
comments letter dated August 8, 2019. We are reviewing the information you provided in regard 
to the addition of an overland conveyor system and culvert. We are continuing to work with 
Prowers County to come to a resolution on the road improvements and culvert crossing being 
permanent improvements. 
 
PAO would like to request an extension to September 30, 2019 to allow some more time to 
respond. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of our decision date extension request. Please feel free to 
contact me with any questions or if you need additional information. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
J.C. York, P.E. 

J&T Consulting, Inc. 
 
 


